





Ref.: SCBD/ITS/DC/LC/72323 8 June 2010

## NOTIFICATION

## **Draft Guidelines for the Fifth National Report**

Dear Madame/Sir,

The third meeting of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Review of Implementation of the Convention (WGRI 3), in its Recommendation III/7, requested the Executive Secretary to further develop the draft guidelines for the fifth national report, taking into consideration the views expressed at this meeting and further views submitted by Parties and observers before 30 June 2010. The revised guidelines will be submitted for consideration and adoption by the Conference of the Parties at its tenth meeting in Nagoya.

Therefore, I would like to invite Parties and observers to provide further comments and suggestions before **30 June 2010** on the draft guidelines for the fifth national report, which are contained in the document UNEP/CBD/WGRI/3/3/ADD.1, available at: <a href="https://www.cbd.int/doc/meetings/wgri/wgri-03/official/wgri-03-06-add1-en.pdf">https://www.cbd.int/doc/meetings/wgri/wgri-03/official/wgri-03-06-add1-en.pdf</a>. I thank you very much for your support and cooperation.

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Ahmed Djoghlaf Executive Secretary

To CBD National Focal Points



